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I am writing to express my serious concerns regarding HB 3075-1 and MZ114. I 

believe these measures place an undue and potentially unlawful burden on law-

abiding firearm owners, particularly those from low-income backgrounds, single 

mothers, and minority communities. The financial implications of these bills could 

create significant hardship for many citizens attempting to exercise their Second 

Amendment rights. 

 

Furthermore, I am deeply troubled by the apparent lack of focus on addressing the 

root causes of gun violence, specifically mental health issues. Neglecting 

comprehensive mental health support undermines any potential positive impact and 

disproportionately affects vulnerable populations. 

 

I firmly believe that HB 3075 and MZ114 infringe upon the rights guaranteed by both 

the Oregon and United States Constitutions. The potential for protracted legal 

challenges and ultimately, overturning of these measures, presents a significant 

waste of taxpayer resources. A more effective approach would involve a collaborative 

effort focusing on mental health issues. I strongly urge you to reconsider these bills 

and prioritize solutions that address the underlying issues driving gun violence 

without compromising the constitutional rights of law-abiding citizens. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

A.L.  

Lifetime Oregon Resident 


